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Dear Parent / Carer 

  

It is coming to that time of year when we would normally be asking for volunteers for our annual Year 

6 Open Evening, a night where we annually welcome over 2000 visitors to tour the school and see our 

students taking part in activities in subject areas. This is a valuable experience as both students and 

parents gain an insight into the scale of the school site and the impressive facilities.  

 

Unfortunately this year, due to Covid-19, we need to restrict access as much as possible to NSB 

so we have taken the decision to cancel the Open Evening and instead create a range of online 

admissions resources, which will include a virtual tour. This tour will be filmed during the school day 

with additional archive footage from performances / sporting events and it will be available on the 

website after production is complete. 

  

Although there is opportunity to indicate on the annual Parental Consent Form whether or not you agree 

to your child’s image being involved in promotional materials for the school, not all forms have been 

returned yet. Therefore if you do not want your son/daughter to be included in any footage, please could 

you email me at lgreenaway@nsb.northants.sch.uk by 4pm, Wednesday 23rd September as we will 

begin filming in classrooms and around the school on Thursday of this week.    

  

Kind Regards 

  

 
 

Lindsay Greenaway 

Assistant Head Equality and Diversity 
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